
CPRM, September 12, 2023 
RCC-15-23 

Correspondence from Gary Jakob 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gary Jakob  
Sent: Sunday, September 10, 2023 2:17 PM 
To: Mailbox, Clerks <Clerks@burlington.ca> 
Subject:  
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Good morning 
 
This proposal is concerning and as a resident in tyandaga we get nervous about 
development being the end goal, we hope this is not the case. 
 
 
We are opposed to changing this to a 9 hole and the logic doesn’t make sense. 
 
If 200 acres is needed for 18 hole than 100 acres would be ok for 9 holes allowing for 8 
acres of green space. 
 
Please don’t ruin a beautiful part of the city 
 
Regards 
Gary jakob 
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